LYNN PUBLIC SCHOOLS

James Leo McGuinness Administration Building - 100 Bennett Street, Lynn, MA 01905
Tel. (781) 593-1680 ~ Fax: (781) 477-7487

Catherine C. Latham, Ed. D.
Superintendent of Schools

ANNUAL ASBESTOS NOTIFICATION LETTER

May 2015

Dear Staff, Guardians and Students:

A copy of the Lynn Public Schools Asbestos Management Plan for each school is available in
the schools office and at the Inspectional Services Department at Lynn City Hall.

The Lynn Public School District, through the Inspectional Services Department, continues to
update and improve Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA) Asbestos
Management Plans. Any inquiries regarding the management of asbestos-containing materials in
our schools should be directed to the district’s AHERA Designated Person, Lisa Tobin, who can
be reached at Lynn City Hall, Inspectional Services Department, by email at

[tobin lvnnma.gov, or by phone at 781-586-6794.

Very truly yours,
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Catherine C. Latham, Ed.D.
Superintendent of Schools



